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Update on the Temporary Suspension of Production at 

Subaru’s Manufacturing Plant in the U.S. in response to COVID-19 Spread 

(Information as of April 15, 2020, Japan time) 

 

 

Regarding the temporary suspension of its manufacturing plant in the U.S. announced on April 1, 2020, 

Subaru Corporation will change the previously announced schedule and extend the shutdown of Subaru of 

Indiana Automotive, Inc. (SIA) in response to decreased vehicle demand in North America and interruptions 

in our supply chain. 

 

SIA will remain closed through May 8, with plans to resume production on May 11. 

(Previous schedule: Shutdown through April 17, with plans to reopen on April 20) 

 

 

< Updated summary > 

 

 

 

### 

(Updated information is underlined.) 

[ Japan ] Gunma Manufacturing Plant 

Shutdown schedule for the Gunma Manufacturing Plant is unchanged from the previous announcement 

on April 6, 2020. 

See: https://www.subaru.co.jp/press/file/uploads/news-en/en2020_0406_8522.pdf 

 

 

[ U.S. ] Subaru of Indiana Automotive, Inc. 

 

 Shutdown period:   March 23 – May 8, 2020 

March 23–27, March 30–April 3, April 6–9, April 13–17 

April 20–24, April 27–May 1, May 4–8 

* Dates not stated are non-work days. 

 

 Number of days affected: Total 34 days (based on SIA work days) 

 Planned restart:  May 11, 2020 

 

https://www.subaru.co.jp/press/file/uploads/news-en/en2020_0406_8522.pdf

